12 November 2010

Medic Vision Limited

MVH welcomes new CFO to the Executive management team

MedicVison Limited (soon to be renamed Motopia Limited) is delighted to announce the
appointment of Ms. Veronica Duff as the Chief Financial Officer (CFO) of the Company.

Ms. Duff holds a Bachelor of Commerce (Accounting), is a Certified Practicing Accountant
(CPA) and has gained considerable experience over the last 15 years in a number of
different industries including; telecommunications and retail. Ms. Duff has spent the last 5
years as the Financial Controller in ASX listed companies responsible for management
accounting, annual reports, audit processes, cash flow analysis, and tax compliance.

Mr. Jitto Arulampalam, Executive Chairman (MVH) states “Veronica is a crucial addition to
the talented Executive management team and will play an important role in integrating our
recent acquisition and also helping grow the existing business.”
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